
HCARES MEETING NOTES 2/3/2001 
 
• Bob Uleski  (N3FHI) opened the meeting at 10:10 AM in the Police EOC at Noblesville. 
• The theory classes are under way.  Last week there were 3 attending.  Next week there will be 2 more 

in the club.  Eight books have been sold and a check was given to the club for $152. 
• John Wasmuth, AA9KB, said that the Ground Hog Run would start tomorrow at 1:00 PM. 

• The Sam Costa run will be March 25th.  We need many volunteers for this run. 
• To request an electronic copy of the Newsletter, send a note to hcares-

request@hcares.hamilton.in.us.  Also Ron Sans, WA4EZF, should be notified so that you can be 
marked in the database as receiving the newsletter by e-mail. 

• We are suggesting that you bring a Friend to the Meetings. 
• The next meeting will be at 9:00 AM at the Noblesville Police EOC for Weather Spotter Training. 
• Treasurer’s Report: We have $ 915.99 in the treasury. 
• The VE Exam will be next Saturday at 9:00 AM at the Carmel Fire Station.  Contact Steve Henke, 

W9SH, 578-0304. 
• The Statewide Tornado Drill will be March 7th.  There will be one test in the afternoon and another 

in the evening. 
• There was a Field Day discussion.  We still need a coordinator.  Please contact Bob Uleski, 

N3FHI.  Bob Hendricks will secure the field day site at Morris Reservoir for us. 
• The Club repeater trustee has now been switched to Eric Eilers, N9ZX. 
• Jack Parker, W8ISH, made a presentation on sailing the Atlantic. 

 
Submitted by  
Ron Sans – WA4EZF  
Secretary 
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